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Vanguard® REIT Index Name Change – Effective 3/9/18 
 
 
This notice is provided on behalf of Security Benefit Life Insurance Company 
to alert you of a fund name change that will occur on March 9, 2018, and may 
affect your clients’ accounts. Effective March 9, 2018, the following 
Vanguard® fund changed its name as listed below: 
 
Vanguard® REIT Index changed to  
Vanguard® Real Estate Index 
 
This change affects your EliteDesigns and EliteDesigns II variable annuity 
clients. 
 
This change will not affect your clients’ account balances and the new name 
will be displayed on their 2nd quarter 2018 statements. 
 
If you have questions regarding this change, please contact our service 
center at 1.800.747.3942. Our service representatives are available to assist 
you from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Central Standard Time. 
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